
 

 

23 July 2024 
 

Recent Survey About Childcare 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
   
As part of our commitment to support parents, we recently invited you to take part in a survey to 
establish whether there is sufficient demand for us to run before and after school childcare at 
Sandringham. 
  
The survey results indicate that this is a service that parents would like us to explore further.  We have 
therefore worked with our Trust to identify possible providers. Over the coming months, we will be 
progressing these conversations to establish the viability of such provision. We would have liked to offer 
this straight away, but we want to ensure that any provision will be high quality, affordable and 
sustainable.  
  
We expect to be in a position to share a further update on our exciting plans mid-way through the 
autumn term. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Mr C Metcalfe 
Principal 


